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 LATER'S

WEED-ALL

Pressurized Spray 

Herbicide 

Contains 2,4-D and MECOPROP

CONTROLS MOST LAWN WEEDS

Domestic 

CAUTION          EXPLOSIVE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING.

REG. NO. 14223 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:  d-Isomer of Mecoprop Acid 0.2%
2,4-D 2 g/L Isomer Specific

(present as diethanolamine Salt) 

Net Content:   425 g

Later Chemicals Ltd.,
12080 Horseshoe Way,

Richmond, B.C.
V7A 4V5

LATER'S WEED-ALL Pressurized Spray is ideal for spot-treatment of
lawns.  It will control Chickweed, Clover, Dandelion, Plantain,
Ragweed, and Shepherd's purse.

If overall spraying is required, use LATER'S WEED-ALL LIQUID



according to the label.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

Shake well before using.  For best results, apply in the spring
or fall when weeds are actively growing.  DO NOT WATER THE LAWN
within 24 hours of application.  Overspraying is wasteful, only
short discharges are necessary.  Three to four weeks may be
needed for complete kill of weeds.  Repeat the treatment in 3-4
weeks if necessary.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid contact with
skin, eyes, and clothing.  Wash hands after use.  Keep spray from
drifting onto susceptible plants.  May cause injury to or kill
bent grass.  When treating weeds, take care not to spray
surrounding grasses unless the browning of these grasses can be
tolerated.  Clover, dichondra and certain other grasses are
sensitive to herbicides and may be injured by the use of this
product.  Avoid spraying or spattering nearby flowers and other
desirable plants.  Do not store near feeds, fertilizers,
insecticides, or fungicides.  Do not store where the temperature
is above 50'C.  Protect from freezing.  Do not puncture or
incinerate the container.  Do not contaminate streams, lakes or
ponds.

FIRST AID:  If on skin or in eyes, flush with plenty of water. 
Call a doctor in the case of an accidental poisoning.

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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